
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, June 27, 2022  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, & Joe King 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the April 25, 2022 and May 23, 2022 regular meeting minutes. Motion by Joe to approve 
the minutes as read; second by Mike, motion passed. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Chief Langford stated that Fredrick Mauigoa passed his PAT and will be attending academy on the 

12th of July. 
 

Finsen stated she spoke with attorney Howe; the Civil Service can update the eligibility lists as needed 
if there is proper public notice before hand. Howe had also stated that within our Civil Service rules the 
probationary period is 12 months after completion of the academy and there is no option to extend the 
probationary period. 

 
Chief Langford requested Civil Service to review the copies of other Cities’ Civil Service rules to see if 

there were any recommendations to updating our hiring process. Finsen will retrieve the copies and send 
them to the Commission to review for next meeting. 

 
Richard notified the Commission that he has submitted a letter of interest for the vacant City Council 

position. 
 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, July 25, 2022. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:21 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


